Senate Report, 2022-01-19 teaching. She noted that most lectures with more than 200 students will remain online, an
series of emails to the McGill community throughout the week.
A lengthy discussion followed the Principal's remarks. A number of Senators stated concerns about the forthcoming return

community outlining major budget considerations. The report was also presented to the Finance Committee on December 13, 2021 and to the Board of Governors on December 16, 2021.

Senate received the following reports for information:

- The latest report of the Ad Hoc Committee on COVID Academic Planning and Policies https://www.mcgill.ca/senate/files/senate/d21-30_covid_ad_hoc.pdf
- The annual report of Student LDC B **Q*** and LD**C*** tansningwww.mcgill.ca/senate/files/senate/d21-31_annual_report_on_student_life_learning.pdf
- The annual report on the Policy on Harassment and
 Discrimination https://www.mcgill.ca/senate/files/senate/d21-32_annual_report_on_the_policy_on_harassment_discrimination.pdf
- The annual report on the Policy Against Sexual Violence https://www.mcgill.ca/senate/files/senate/d21-33 annual report on the policy against sexual violence.pdf
- The annual report of the Advisory Council on the Charter of Students'
 Rights https://www.mcgill.ca/senate/files/senate/d21-34_annual_report_of_the_advisory_council_on_the_charter_of_students_rights.pdf

As the last agenda item, Senate received the latest report from the Board of Governors to Senate https://www.mcgill.ca/senate/files/senate/d21-35_board_report_to_senate_january_2021.pdf

The next Senate meeting will be held on Wednesday, February 16, 2022.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with us.

Regards, Your librarian Senate reps,

Houman Behzadi Lucy Kiester Marc Richard